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GOLDEN GATE SHOPPING CENTER CORONADO PARKWAY WEST ENTRANCE 
CLOSURE AND CORONADO PARKWAY RIGHT EASTBOUND LANE CLOSURE 

 
 
On Tuesday, December 12, 2023, from 7.am. to 6 p.m., crews will temporarily close the west 
entrance of the Golden Gate Shopping Center located on Coronado Parkway. Also, the right 
eastbound lane on Coronado Parkway will be closed at the west entrance. Motorists, pedestrians, 
and bicyclists can access the Golden Gate Shopping Center from the east entrance on Coronado 
Parkway and the Golden Gate Parkway entrances. Please travel with caution and follow the 
detour signs.  
 
Motorists, pedestrians, and bicyclists should use caution and be aware of construction equipment 
and vehicles entering/exiting streets in the project area. This schedule may be subject to change 
due to inclement weather and unforeseen conditions. For more project information, contact the 
Collier County public information consultant, Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. at 239-778-7002 or 
via e-mail to info@GGCWaterTransmission.com 
 
To learn more about the project, please visit:  
www.GGCWaterTransmission.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


